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INTRODUCTION FROM NEW DEVELOPMENT OFFICER: 
Hello to everyone. My name is Mark Ratter, and I have recently started in the 
Development Officer role with CDCN.  Having previously worked in community 
development both within Shetland (most recently with the NCDC) and internationally, I’m very much 
looking forward to working on CDCN’s various projects, as well as with the wider Nesting community.  
Ellis and the CDCN team have been great in helping me to become familiarised with all project 
activities from the last few years.  I also look forward to meeting folk within the community over the 
coming weeks and months, and anyone wishing to get in contact can reach me on  
01595 890 770, or at developmentofficer@cdcn.co.uk  
 
COMMUNITY PROJECTS: 
We are delighted to have received planning permission for the next two phases of our community 
projects at the Aald Skül – firstly a small-scale expansion of the existing Scrapstore with associated 
access and parking, and secondly for the provision of community Polycrubs and allotments to the back 
of the buildings.  The approved plans can be viewed on the Shetland Islands Council website: 
https://pa.shetland.gov.uk/online-applications/ with the following Reference No: 2021/338/PPF.  
 

To understand better how these new projects (and some of our other ideas) might benefit the 
community, we enclose a short questionnaire for you to complete which will give us valuable insight 
into how we should go about developing these facilities.  If you can spare a couple of minutes to 
complete the questionnaire, it would be much appreciated, and you can get it back to us in one of the 
following ways: 
 

• Simply take a photo of the completed questionnaire and send to developmentofficer@cdcn.co.uk  

• Drop off the completed questionnaire at the Nesting Shop or with CDCN at the Aald Skül 

• Alternatively, complete the questionnaire online at www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Q7HM3G3  
 
SCRAPSTORE (SUN: 2-5PM; WED: 1-3PM): 
Thanks to Vic, Lynda and the team – and of course all our customers, the Scrapstore is still going 
strong, and we are now over 2.5k followers on Facebook!   We are continuing to open on Sundays and 
Wednesdays as standard, and private viewings can be arranged if desired.  We are also pleased to 
confirm that we will be able to accept card payments at the Scrapstore in the very near future! 
 

As ever, we are always looking for new volunteers to join our great team, so if you are interested, 
either pop in along when we are open, or contact us through the ‘Nesting Scrapstore’ Facebook page.  
Finally, a big thank you to those who continue to donate items for the Scrapstore and please keep 

them coming in       

 
NESTING GYM: 
Thanks largely to the efforts of our dedicated Gym Management Team, the gym remains as popular as 
ever, and we now have over 150 gym members!  The lifting of Covid-19 restrictions has meant that 
Nesting Gym members have been able to book and attend the gym with other members from up to six 
different households at the same time.  As always though, the gym can also still be booked by 
individual members, couples and family groups.  Anyone wishing to join the gym and receive an 
induction can contact the Development Officer at: developmentofficer@cdcn.co.uk.  For gym bookings 
and other gym information, please visit our website at: www.cdcn.co.uk/gym.   
 

OTHER NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• The two Electric Vehicle (EV) charge points are now installed at the Aald Skül and will be up 
and running once we obtain the necessary meter and tariff for these. 

• AVYANNA has now reopened at the Aald Skül – for more details, please see ‘Avyanna Beauty 
Salon’ on Facebook or contact Leeann on 07401 578157 or at leeannramsay@aol.com 
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     NESTING  

  SCRAPSTORE 
 

    SUN 2-5PM  

& 

    WED 1-3PM 

 

 

 

*CARD PAYMENTS COMING SOON* 

*PRIVATE VIEWINGS CAN BE ARRANGED* 

*DONATIONS OF ITEMS WELCOME* 

*VOLUNTEERS WANTED TO JOIN OUR TEAM* 
 

Find more info on our ‘Nesting Scrapstore’ FB page 

  

NESTING GYM 

Private bookings available 24/7 

For inductions and other queries, contact: 
developmentofficer@cdcn.co.uk 

 
For more info and gym bookings, go to: 

www.cdcn.co.uk/gym  

 

 

 

 

CDCN ARE LOOKING FOR COMMUNITY  

MEMBERS TO JOIN OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS. 
 

FOR MORE DETAILS, PLEASE EMAIL:  

developmentofficer@cdcn.co.uk  

OR PHONE:  

01595 890 770 

SKELLISTER STORES 

Shop Opening Hours 

Monday - Friday: 8am - 6pm 

Saturday: 10am - 4pm 

Sunday: 2pm - 4pm 

 

 

Post Office Opening Hours 

Monday - Friday: 9am - 12pm 

Saturday & Sunday: closed 

CDCN at Aald Skül, Vassa, South Nesting, Shetland. ZE2 9PP. www.cdcn.co.uk  01595 890 770 developmentofficer@cdcn.co.uk 

             

DO YOU HAVE A FEW SPARE  

PLANTS YOU COULD DONATE? 
 

We are looking for some plants to add to our raised 
bed at the front of the Aald Skül. 

If you do have plants you could donate to us, please 
feel free to drop them off with us at the Aald Skül.  

Many thanks! 

South Nesting Hall presents:   

The Queen’s Jubilee Celebration!   

Friday 3rd June@ South Nesting Hall 

              From 7pm 

 *Scones & Bar Facilities* 

 *Themed quiz from 8pm* 

 

NESTING ROWING CLUB  

We are looking for new members for our teams, 

particularly for:  

U12s (mixed), U16 boys, U16 girls,  U21 men, Open 

men – plus new committee members. 

If interested, please join our 'Nesting Rowing Club' 
Facebook Group, or email us and we'll get you in 

contact with the team:  

nestingrowingclub@hotmail.com  
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